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Gradebook Replacement Project 
 
This email has been circulated to: Heads of School, Module Coordinators, Vice Principals for
Teaching and Learning, College/School Office Directors, Graduate School Managers,
Programme Managers, College/School Office Administrators, Student Advisers, UCD
Registry 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
As you may be aware there have been several enhancements to the grading process in
recent months. As we continue to improve the grading process, we will implement a new
grade entry system from November 2020. This change is necessary because the current
system (Gradebook) is built in Adobe Flash which will be no longer supported by browsers
from the end of 2020. 
 
System improvements include;

More intuitive system
Less data entry errors
Enhanced upload functionality

 
 
The new system will be accessed through “My Module Grades” on Infohub.Training will be
rolled out across all schools from October 2020 which will require your active participation as
all final grades for Autumn Trimester 20/21 must be entered into the new system. Additional
timeline details will be shared in due course. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Registry

assessment@ucd.ie Tierney Building
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